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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

We are delighted to announce that we have a new format for the school Disco, which we hope will make it more fun 
for the children:  
 

 15:15 – 16:15 – Nursery, Reception and Year 1  

 16:30 – 17:30 – Year 2 & 3 

 17:45 – 18:45 – Year 4, 5 & 6 

This is an after school paid event, which falls outside the current school policy for voluntary contributions and therefore 

all attendees will be charged £1 entry fee. You do not need to pre-book a place at the disco; it is simply pay and 

go this time!  

Nursery, Reception and Year 1 money should be paid to the class teachers on the day of the disco as they will go 

straight from class to the disco at the end of the day. A change of clothes can be brought into school for Nursery, 

Reception and Year 1; they will be given the opportunity to change once school has finished, ready for the disco.  

For Years: 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 there will be a pay station on the door as they come in. 

Refreshment will be on sale in the form of water, orange or blackcurrant squash for 10p each. Sweets & chocolate will 

be on sale from 10p per item. Glow stick can also be purchased; 50p per bracelet and £1 per necklace 

All money raised will go towards our current fund raising total for the outdoor classroom  

As always we are looking for volunteers to either be in the hall for 1 hour chaperoning the children or on the 
refreshment stall. If you are able to help then please fill in the slip below and return to the office by Friday 13th.  

 

  
Our annual Christmas jumper day is fast approaching. This is a cheerful and festive way to raise funds our chosen 

charity, Save the Children. All money raised will be split between Save the Children and the PTA for our school. 
 

A voluntary contribution of £1.00 per child is suggested.  Please send your child to school wearing a Christmas jumper 

along with the rest of their school uniform on the day.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Rachel Steiger and Jo Blencowe 
PTA Chair people 

 
 
Yes I can volunteer for selling refreshment or chaperoning in the hall for 1 hour when my child is at the disco 

Name……………………………………………………………………..…………Child’s Class……………………………….. 

Email………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………..…………… 

Telephone number………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…… 

Christmas Jumper Day: Friday 13th December 

Christmas Disco: Wednesday 18th December 

mailto:office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

